
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to DP Murphy’s proposal
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:13:24 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:20 AM
Subject: FW: Objection to DP Murphy’s proposal
 
 
 

From: Corinne Birch [mailto:corinnebirch52@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 4:08 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to DP Murphy’s proposal
 
Being a long time resident of this community (Borden Carleton), I do not support DP
Murphy's proposal for a gas station at the end of Dickie Rd. It's terrible the greed that man
has! 
I do not support the proposal now, or ever!
Corinne Birch
Borden-Carleton 
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